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Blog: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/sh/dunrossness/ 

31st October 2019
Dear Parents and Guardians,

School Winter Fair and Teas 
Our School Winter Fair and Teas will take place on Saturday 9th November 2019 from 10.30 -12.00. We hope as many pupils, parents, friends and members of the community as possible will come along to one of the main fund-raising events of the school session. The event will also give the children an opportunity to raffle their hampers that they will be planning and making up in class over the next week.

Hampers

Each class has chosen the theme for their hamper as follows:
Nursery

Christmas Hamper 
Primary 1/2

Handy Hamper
Primary 2/3

Winter Hamper
Primary 4/5

Arts and Crafts Hamper
Primary 5/6

Pamper Hamper
Primary 7

Chocolate Hamper
We would really appreciate a donation from everyone, if possible, of something small to go in one of the hampers. If you have any items that you would like to donate to another class’s hamper, that would also be very welcome.  We would appreciate all hamper donations by Thursday 7th November 2019.
On the day, there will be teas, coffees, breakfast rolls, home bakes, a cake and candy stall, fruit and vegetable stall, bottle stall, lucky dip, competitions, instant raffle, tombola and other stalls.  Any other interesting fund-raising ideas you may have, and are able to contribute on the day would be appreciated. We will be grateful for any help you can offer on the day from 10am onwards.  Some of the children will also be needed to come and man stalls. Please contact the school office with any ideas or offers of assistance.
For this fundraiser to be successful, we need your help. We would be very grateful for any contributions of home baking, fruit/vegetables and cake and candy. These can be sent into school with the children or handed in during the day.  Also, we would appreciate contributions for the tombola, soft toy tombola, instant raffle and bottle stall and these can be sent to the school anytime during the week. We will be having a second hand books, dvds, games and toys sale again so please send in and used items that are still in good condition. 
WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU!
Yours sincerely,
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Andrea Henderson

Head Teacher

